
November 1, 2013

VIA EMAIL & COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Ontario Power Authority
2014 Revenue Requirement Submission
Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2013-0326

I am writing to advise you that the OPA is not able to file its revenue requirement submission 
for 2014 by November 1, 2013. The OPA submitted its proposed 2014-2016 Business Plan to 
the Minister of Energy for approval. The Minister has referred the business plan back to the 
OPA for further consideration. Under subsection 25.21(1) of the Electricity Act, 1998, the OPA 
is not to file its revenue requirement submission until after the Minister approves its proposed 
business plan. 

The OPA is working diligently to revise its business plan and obtain approval from the Minister. 
The OPA will file its 2014 revenue requirement submission as soon as possible after it obtains 
approval of its 2014-2016 Business Plan.

Yours truly,

Michael Lyle
General Counsel and Vice President
Legal, Aboriginal & Regulatory Affairs

120 Adelaide Street West
Suite 1600
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1

T 416-967-7474
F 416-967-1947
www.powerauthority.on.ca
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